
News from the Cannock Chase Green Party

Chase Issues

Only candidate 
with a track record 
of action locally

Paul lives in our 
local area

Another candidate 
with no track 
record of action

Likely to be 
another candidate 
who will disappear 
once elected

Local campaigner, Paul Woodhead, is calling 
for your vote for the Cannock Chase Council 
election on 5th May 2016.

•	 Paul has a track record of action in our area 
throughout the year.

•	 Paul communicates with you regularly through the 
Chase Issues newsletter, this being the 8th edition!    

•	 Paul works all year round, not just at election time, to 
resolve issues with residents.

•	 Paul has knocked on thousands of local doors to ask 
for your concerns and acts on them.

•	 Given Paul’s year round work and positive response 
received on the doorstep, he has an excellent chance 
of being elected to serve our area.

•	 He needs YOUR VOTE - just a few minutes on election 
day, 5th May - in order to be able to achieve more by 
being on the Council for our area.

VOTE to elect hard working Campaigner 

PAUL WOODHEAD
Cannock Chase District Election, Thursday 5th May 2016

Who will work harder for our area?
 Local campaigner Paul Woodhead           OR Another candidate with no record here
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Paul works all year round for us in Hednesford and here 
are some recent newsletters he has distributed:
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•	 Preserve our Green Spaces

•	 Work on tackling Antisocial Behaviour

•	 Improve our town centre and helping it 
become even more vibrant

•	 Address speeding and inconsiderate 
parking

•	 Protect our public services

•	 Be visible & continue to keep in touch 
with you to listen to your views

Paul has listened to what you 
want as YOUR local priorities

Meeting to Tackle Road Safety

Working hard 
all year round

Paul has organised an open meeting for all 
residents to understand what Community Speed 
Watch is, and how we can all help improve safety 
on our roads.

We need community action to improve road 
safety and this is one element of a concerted 
effort to make our roads safer and build 
awareness around inconsiderate parking.

St Joseph’s Primary School, Hill Top
Thursday 14th April - 6:15pm

Protesting 
against issues 
close to our 
hearts both 
locally or 
nationally

Liaising with the 
police both in 

community and at 
headquarters to 

ensure or priorities 
are matched with 

resources


